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 The Task Force to create a promotion ladder for full-time CNT faculty has completed a 
proposal and received positive feedback from FTNTTF on a digest of its most important 
points. FRRC provided feedback on the proposal and the Task Force is now meeting again 
to discuss the feedback. This also gave the opportunity for some FTNTTF who are still not 
considered CNT  to express a long-standing concern about the nature of their positions, 
especially if they have been continued for several years. This is something FRRC will 
hopefully address in the near future.  
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